
Sisters and Brothers,  

In the past I have shared about the North American Network of 

Charismatic Covenant Communities, an organization formed three years 

ago enabling Covenant Communities in North America to support one 

another. 

The purpose of this email is threefold: 

1. To distribute the latest NAN newsletter that is attached to this 

email. I encourage reading it as it includes an article by my father 

and other updates from across our network. Prior newsletters can 

be accessed here: Newsletters tab 

2. To request prayers for the upcoming NAN leadership meeting 

that Laurie and I are hosting next weekend. There will be 19 

attendees from Communities across North America including two 

communities that are not yet members. During the meetings we 

will be praying about the message we are hearing from the Holy 

Spirit, discussing ways to support one another, and planning our 

annual February conference. Your prayer support is very much 

valued. 

3. Finally, I want to make everyone aware of a new collaborative 

organization that was created to foster even broader cooperation 

across worldwide Charismatic Covenant Communities.  

In July of this year representatives from four networks of 

Charismatic Communities met in London to discuss a Strategic 

Partnership. Represented were Sword of the Spirit, European 

Network, North American Network, and Servants of Jesus 

community in Australia. Leaders from these networks have been 

meeting over the last six years to bring about reconciliation and 

restore unity. The culmination of the meeting yielded agreement to 

https://www.nanccc.org/
https://www.nanccc.org/
https://www.nanccc.org/newsletters


formally partner and form the “International Partnership of 

Ecumenical, Charismatic Communities” (IPECC). 

The purpose of IPECC is to provide mutual support across our 

respective networks. Priority is placed on hearing the Lord and 

supporting our respective missions. There is a mutual desire to 

support each other in outreach, raising up a new generation, etc. We 

want to learn best practices from participating in each other’s 

conferences, visiting other communities, etc.  We want to be able to 

share our gifts freely with one another and be a place for other 

like-minded networks and communities to find a home. Additional 

information about IPECC can be found in the attached NAN 

newsletter. 

If you have any questions about NAN or IPECC, please do not hesitate 

to contact me. 

God Bless, 

Davd 

 


